September 26, 2023
Letter of Recommendation for Eugene Physical Therapy

To whom it may concern,

I have been working at Eugene PT for almost 2 years and working there has been one of the
best experiences in my professional career. | am leaving in 2023 only because my partner has a
career opportunity out of the area and we will need to move for this. However, if | stayed in
Eugene the only place | would work at is in Eugene PT.

While | have been in Eugene PT | have grown exponentially as a clinician. It is a place full of
clinicians and staff that truly care about their patients and care to grow professionally and as
clinicians. Everyone at EPT works for the betterment of their patients and the team as whole
which creates an environment that allows you to be able to give your patients your all. EPT’s
mentoring program, focus on one-on-one care and opportunity for collaboration with other
clinicians has truly been an incredible factor in my professional growth.

The owner and clinic director, Jeff, is always supportive of continuing education and personal
and professional growth. He encourages you to grow as a clinician and seek out the avenues
that you feel will make you a better clinician. But it's not just Jeff, the whole staff is so supportive
and are always looking out for each other.

I would recommend Eugene PT to any clinician that is looking to work in a clinic that cares
about their patients and about you as a clinician and as a human being. And to any clinician that
wants to grow as a clinician. | will be forever grateful for my time there and to the whole staff for
their care and support. | will miss everyone dearly.

Giovanni Figueroa, DPT, CSCS



